From: CHRISTINE COLES [
Sent: 22 November 2016 10:14
To: Planning
Cc: Bodicote PC
Subject: Planning response - Bodicote

Re 16/01589/F, Conversion of 2 no first floor apartments into 5 and creation of 6 no additional parking spaces at Cotefield House Hostel, Oxford Road.
The Parish Council has no objections and makes the following observation:

The Trees around the property are to be given adequate protection.

Regards

Christine Coles
Temporary Clerk to Bodicote Parish Council
